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Date: 31st January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Children’s Centre Childcare Consultation Hackney Education 
 
Following the letter that was sent out by Hackney Education last week we can now 
confirm that the consultation is now open. 
 
Parents, carers, staff and other interested residents and stakeholders can 
visit bit.ly/childrens-centre or http://consultation.hackney.gov.uk/ to read the children's 
centres proposals and share their views on the proposals from 31 January to 24 April. 
 
We encourage you to take part in the survey as your views and response will be taken 
into consideration by Hackney Education and will form the outcome for Sebright 
Children’s Centre and the other settings affected by Hackney’s proposals. 
 
Hackney will hold five consultation meetings, which will give parents, carers and 
interested residents the opportunity to hear about the proposals and ask questions. 
 

Consultation meetings have been arranged for February and March to give those 

affected by the proposals time to fully read the proposals and consider how they may 

affect them. Parents and carers can attend any meeting. 

1. Hillside Children's Centre: 27 February 2024; 5:00-6:00 pm 
2. Fernbank Children's Centre taking place at Jubilee School: 12 March 2024; 

5:00-6:00 pm 
3. Oldhill Children's Centre: 20 March 2024;  5:00-6:00 pm 
4. Sebright Children's Centre: 25 March 2024; 5:00-6:00 pm 

1. Online meeting: 11 March 2024; 2:00-3.30 pm 

• *details on how to join the online meeting will be updated on the 
consultation website: bit.ly/childrens-centre 

If you have more questions, please visit:  bit.ly/childrens-centre  
 

Sebright Children Centre 
Haggerston Park, Queensbridge Road London E2 8NP 

T:  020 7749 1210     E:  sebrighcc@sebright.hackney.sch.uk 

http://bit.ly/childrens-centre
http://consultation.hackney.gov.uk/
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If you would a hard copy of the proposal and survey you can obtain these from the 
Children's Centre Reception 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
Suzanne Carmichael 
Head of Daubeney Children’s Centre Blossom Federation 
 
CC: Robin Warren 

Executive Head Teacher Blossom Federation 
 

 

 

    

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 


